
 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales under company number 07548754 with registered office 

at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. ‘Great Hollands Primary School’ is a business name of the company. 

Wordsworth, Bracknell 
Berkshire, RG12 8YR 
01344 424 911 
ghpsoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 
www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk  
@MEGreatHollands 

 

GREAT HOLLANDS 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Richard Ferris 
BA(Ed) Hons, NPQH 

 

 

 17 December 2020 

Year 5/6 Information – End of Term notice 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a busy term and we commend the children for how hard they have worked. They 

have adapted to the challenges that returning to school this term has presented and we are 

all immensely proud of how successfully they have done this. Throughout the term they have 

shown enthusiasm towards their learning and made great progress as a result.  

All the children have enjoyed the festive activities this week and are looking forward to their 

well-deserved break. 

We are always keen to reward those children who read regularly at home and have this term 

introduced a ‘Golden Ticket’ reward scheme. The winners of a book and certificate this term 

are as follows:  

Tigers – Scarlett  

Panthers – Olivia 

Lions – Reggie  

We have also this week celebrated those children in Year 6 who completed additional 

learning tasks over half term. Many children have also diligently attended Third Space 

Learning for maths tuition and morning maths booster groups – well done.  

An additional homework reward for those who regularly complete learning tasks at home will 

take place at the start of next term.  

Staff are always willing and happy to share any concerns you have about your child’s time at 

school or educational progress. Should you wish to discuss a concern regarding your child, 

please remember, an appointment should be made via the school office and your child’s 

class teacher will call you at their earliest convenience. 

Please do talk with us before concerns grow, on very rare occasions some parents let issues 

build and then school staff are spoken to in an unkind way. We all recognise that the last few 

months have been challenging for everyone and emotions for some are high. However, it is 

important that staff are treated with respect and courtesy at all times. 

We wish you and your family a restful holiday and we look forward to seeing you all in 2021. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Ajewole and the Year 5 and 6 Team 
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